
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Wed, Nov 11, 2009 at 1:43 PM 

Subject: Reminder Annual BCS Scholarship Fund Raising (14th Nov 2009) 

 

 

Dear Members, 

        This is for your reminder that Annual BCS Scholarship Fund Raising Event is going to take 

place at ICC building, 12412 Cedar Road, Cleveland Heights on Nov 14, 2009. Other than 

delicious food, an exciting cultural program has been arranged on this occasion. The program 

starts at 6-30 PM. Please come and enjoy the fun filled evening to support a serious cause of 

helping the poor but meritorious students in India. Please see the details in the attachment from 

Dr. Brojesh Pakrashi, Chairperson, BCS Scholarship Committee.  

 

 

Shouvik Majumdar, Secretary, BCS 2009 

 Debabrata Ghosh, President BCS 2009 

 


